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-----Original Message----- 

From: Michael Ramirez    

Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:05 PM 

To: FS-Comments-Bighorn <comments-bighorn@usda.gov> 

Subject: [External Email]Pole Creek Project 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The planned clear cut operations in the pole creek area would destroy the only Nordic ski trail system on Hwy 16

West 

of the Powder River Pass. This area is enjoyed by hundreds throughout the year and is one of the best XC ski

areas in the Bighorn Mtn region. I respectfully request that you reconsider the project and protect this area for

today and future 

generations. 

 

V/r 

 

Michael Ramirez 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 


